
 

 

 
 

 
RFB2104 Fencing Projects 

 
ADDENDUM 1 

October 14, 2020 
 

At the mandatory pre-bid meeting on October 13, 2020, the following changes/clarifications were made to the above referenced RFB: 

1) The Solicitation # is 2104, not 2103 as listed at the top of the first page of the bid. 

2) Bids will be accepted via email to kacey.austin@spart2.org .  If emailing, please be sure that you receive a confirmation 
email that the documents have been received.  In an email is not received, the documents have not been received. 

3) The fencing at both locations should be SS40, 9 gauge core, 8 gauge finish, knuckle-knuckle wire, 1 5/8” top rail, 2” gate 
frame, 6 gauge bottom tension wire, with 3” terminal posts. 

4) A SC General Contractors’ License is NOT required. 
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